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I thought you may like a few photos of 

Bidston Windmill, a little out of the area 

but it looked rather good in the fading 

light in November.  Notice the moon 

appearing in the bottom right section of 

sails.  These photos were taken at 

4:45pm on 5 November 2022.  Bidston 

is open but not when we were able to 

visit and can be found on the Wirral 

peninsula.  Not the easiest of mills to 

find as car park is a little way away;  then 

a walk over heathland and woods, 

crossing a bridge over a road and 

hidden by trees – which were not there 

when it was built, like so many mills. 

 

 
 

 


